
 

 

 
 

BOARD/COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION  
Resource Management Commission 
Recommendation No. 20140715-009 

Drinking Water Projection Zone projects included in AWU’s CIP 
 
The Resource Management Commission recommends approval of the Drinking 
Water Protection Zone projects related to new water and wastewater plants, capital 
expansions, and growth-related projects to be included in the Austin Water Utility’s 
5-year Capital Improvement Program, with final approval by City Council during 
the annual budget approval process. 
 
Date of Approval: July 15, 2014 
 
Record of the vote: Unanimously approved by the Resource Management Commission 

on a vote of 6-0, with Chair Dielmann, Vice Chair Kelly, and 
Commissioners Amato, Biedrzycki, Hsieh and Krishna voting in 
favor.  

 
Attest: 
  

Toye Goodson, Staff Liaison 

 


